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At 07:00 today 3/22/95 I received a call from Jerry Roth (301-
415-7257) regarding a Russian visit to Combustion Engineering
(CE) Hematite. He relayed the following information:

HQO would like the Region to arrange and participate in a safety
inspection at CE on July 24-27, 1995. A Russian team of 5
individuals wants to visit CE and observe how we do an
inspection. There will be at least one HQ persons with the §
Russians. The Russians are in HQ this week arranging this trip
and Jerry would like feedback from the region today if possible.

I asked John Jacobson to call CE and see if they will be able to
support this effort. He will wait for further guidance from
Region III management before he calls CE.

The HQ plans are for the Russians to visit Region III on Monday
July 24 and; travel to CE on Tuesday and leave for HQ on Thursday
night.

This is all the information I have at this time.

Jim Kniceley



